
GRACE LUTHERAN CHURCH NEWS JULY 2020 
“Worship the Lord with gladness”  Psalm 100 

Dear Friends in Christ Jesus, 

Our Grace family continues in person worship in the Sanctuary at 8:30/10 Sunday Mornings.  We also 

have these services and a 7PM Saturday evening service available online.  There are many ways our 

Grace family is offering assistance to our neighbors and Thank You for making these acts of love possible.   

Members continue to deliver Meals  On Wheels; food and money  donations have been made to local 

food banks and neighboring churches; families are being given direct support; local first responders,                 

police, and medical workers have received our financial and prayer support.  These are but a few                             

examples of the witness being shared by Grace in worshiping the Lord with gladness.   

God Bless you and keep you, 

Pastor    

724-601-1414 

From the Treasurer’s Corner… 

Thank you to everyone for your cooperation in submitting your 
weekly and special offerings by mail during this time of ‘isolation’ 
from each other.   

Please continue to submit your offerings in whichever method best 
accommodates your needs:  mail-in, in-church or online.  When                  
possible please use your offering envelopes; this helps our counters 
move their task along. 

Summer is upon us and a brief reminder that we encourage you to 
continue your great support during these weeks we typically call 
‘vacation time!’ 

Stay safe, be vigilant about your surroundings and together we will 
make a new path in this ‘new normal.’ 

Peace and Blessings, 

Ronnie Sines 
Treasure 
Grace Lutheran Church 



Grace’s 166th Church Anniversary was celebrated  

Sunday, June 28, 2020 with ice-cream and cupcakes 

We also honored our newest members of the 90+ Club  

Mildred Bachman  
90 years young 

May 20th 

Donald Moltzen  
90 years young 

July 1st 

Betty Baker  
90 years young 

September 14th 

Mary Ann Sluder 
90 years young 
November 17th 




